
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Founders of the Rosary Conference Call, Tom Gilbrough and Mario 

Chodorowski of Spokane, WA, invite all of the RCC members and those who are 
interested in joining to celebrate this great event on Monday July 21st to give honor to 
Our Blessed Mother and thank her for all the graces and blessings that she has given to 
us for over the past 10 years. You can celebrate the event either at a restaurant, church 
hall, or at someone’s home. If you are not able to celebrate on that Monday, you could 
celebrate it on Sunday the 20th or whichever day is more convenient for you. 
 

We want to thank Bill Minor from Virginia and Marla Parish 
from Spokane, WA, for doing a great job in offering their time and 
charity by being the hosts for the Rosary Conference Call. The two 
took over in place of Tom and Mario, who were unable to 
continue due to illness. We also want to thank all those who 
have assisted in leading the prayers during the Rosary. May 
Jesus and Mary reward them in time and eternity. 
 

It was Our Blessed Mother who inspired Mario and Tom to start the Rosary 
Conference Call, through the inspiration in using the conference call in order to bring 
together souls from around the country to be united in prayer. The Rosary Conference 
Call is dedicated to Our Lady of Fatima and of her Message at Fatima in 1917. It’s by 
the Divine love and charity that we are given the honor and the grace to be the 
advocates in presenting our love and prayers to the Hearts of Jesus and Mary in 
converting sinners, saving souls, releasing souls from purgatory, and for world peace. 
 

We are like family. Father Patrick Peyton said, “The family that prays together, 
stays together.” Even though some of us are strangers and others we may know, yet, 
we are bonded as a spiritual family, through strength in numbers. 
 

For any suggestions or information regarding the event, you may contact either 
Bill Minor (757) 218-4463, Marla Parish (509) 251-8733 or Tom Gilbrough (509) 818-
8418  
 


